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Tymor hwyl iawn i'r Criw Cymraeg! 
The Criw have had a fun Spring term 

sharing new initiatives around the 
school and we've also welcomed Mrs 

Thomas back from her Welsh 
sabbatical.  Find out more in our 

Podlediad Cymraeg.  We have shared 
what we've been up to and what we 
have planned in our Criw Cymraeg 

Podcast - take a listen, subscribe and 
like! Pasg Hapus pawb! 

Ysgol Maes Owen pupils have spoken!
Results for  #MegaMaths Survey

We conducted a survey to find out how the 
pupils in Ysgol Maes Owen enjoy #MegaMaths. 
Pupils from every class across the school 
completed the survey to give us our results. 

We have gone on learning walks around the 
school looking for Maths * Numeracy
We have enjoyed presenting in our asemblies! 
.

We have had a very busy spring term! 
Our new garden is now finished and
the gardening club are taking care of
our new fruit and vegetable plants which we 
hope to harvest in the summer term. We have 
worked with Keep Wales Tidy and took part in a 
litter pick in the community woodland area. 
Over the last 2 weeks we have taken part in the 
walk and wheel survey and the results show 
that Dosbarth Miss Blears took the most active 
journies during this time so da iawn Dosbarth 
Miss Blears and Pasg Hapus pawb!



Europoean Ambassadors
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 To welcome all the children back 
after the Christmas break, we  

designed and displayed ‘Hello’ 
posters in different languages 
around the school. We had the 

opportunity to combine meetings 
with the Eco Warriors to discuss, 

research and vote on an 
international playground game 
that both groups could play on 

our yard. The Ambassadors have 
set up their own Duolingo Club to 
offer taster sessions to all chidren 

at lunch times to give them the 
opportunity to learn a bit of 

French or Spanish - it has been a 
huge success!


